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From; Bill Crolley

Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2016 9:16 AM

To: Jim Hinderaker; Savannah Ware

Subject: FW. Street Name Change request

From: Teri Wilson [mailto: Teri.Wilson@gpisd.org]
Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 4:18 PM

To: Bill Crolley

Cc: Terry Brooks

Subject: Street Name Change request

On behalf of the students { both current and alumni), faculty and staff of Grand Prairie High School, | formally request
your consideration for a street name change from High School Drive to the new name

GOPHER Boulevard. The spirit and pride of GOPHER’s past and present is alive and well today and this name change will
be an honor for all. Your consideration of this request is submitted with gratitude and respect.

Sincerely,

Terry Brooks
GPISD Board President




